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The  NEC,  with  the  support  of  the  UN  Integrated  Electoral
Assistance  Team  (IEAT),  conducted  an  internal  workshop  on
legal drafting. The purpose of the workshop was to initiate
the process of deliberations on the secondary legislation that
the NEC shall adopt, as mandated by the National Elections Act
2012 (as amended), in order to supplement specific areas of
the electoral legal framework. NEC members as well as members
of the secretariat participated in this workshop, that set the
pace for the regulations to be adopted, the consultation with
external  stakeholders  such  as  political  parties  and  civil
society regarding specific regulations and the way forward.
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